
From: Ben Pierce <piercebjamin@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 5, 2015 5:14 PM 
To: Anderson, Susan 
Subject: No to Pembina and other unsustainable fuels  

Hello, 

Please register my strong opinion against allowing Pembina or any other company to use the 
Port of Portland or any other means to ship LPG.  Not only is the technology of fracking 
irresponsible, it is unsustainable and unnecessary.  We need to continue showing the world that 
there are better ways.  We can, will, and are doing it.  Hooray Portland!  Hooray Oregon! And 
Hooray you. 

Sincerely, 

Ben Mendenhall 
3826 SE 33rd Ave Portland OR 97202 
 
 


